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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND  
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

IN RE: The Narragansett Electric Company  : 
d/b/a Rhode Island Energy Tariff Advice to Amend  : Docket No. 23-05-EL 
the Net Metering Provision – Proposal for Administration : 
of Excess Net Metering Credits : 
 

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL SESSION 

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) will conduct a Technical Session on Wednesday, 

August 16, 2023 from 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. in Hearing Room A at the PUC’s office located 

at 89 Jefferson Boulevard, Warwick, Rhode Island. The Technical Session will be live streamed 

at https://video.ibm.com/channel/WqQyXw296dg.   

The staff-led technical session relates to The Narragansett Electric Company’s d/b/a Rhode 

Island Energy’s (RIE) Tariff Advice to Amend the Net Metering Provision and Proposal for 

Administration of Excess Net Metering Credits.  At the technical session PUC staff will continue 

to discuss and examine RIE’s Net Metering tariff and RIE’s administration of the Net Metering 

program. The PUC expects the participants to be prepared to address the topics in the below 

Agenda: 

1. RIE’s responses to data requests. 

2. RIE’s application and administration of R.I.P.U.C. No. 2241. 

3. Overview of potential administrative and process changes necessary to implement 

Senate Bill S684A. 

4. Overview of proposed and existing tariff sections potentially affected by Senate Bill 

S684A. 

The docket may be examined at the PUC’s office. The docket can also be accessed at                

https://ripuc.ri.gov/Docket-23-05-EL.  Reference is made to R.I. Gen. Laws §§ 39-1, 39-3 and 42-

35.  

The PUC is accessible to the handicapped. Individuals requesting interpreter services for 

the hearing impaired must notify the Commission Clerk’s office at 401-780-2107, seventy-two 

hours in advance of hearing date.  

 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
August 4, 2023 

 


